San Diego County Sheriff’s Department

Post Office Box 939062 « San Diego, California 92193-9062

William B. Kolender, Sheriff William D. Gore, Undersheriff

Junel4, 2006

Sharon Hoffman

P.O. Box 1936

Carlsbad, CA 92018

Dear Mrs. Hoffman,

Sheriff Kolender received your letter to Supervisor Bill Horn dated June 5, 2006, which the
supervisor had forwarded to his office. I have taken the liberty of forwarding your letter to
Assistant Sheriff Earl Wentworth, of the Law Enforcement Services Bureau, for his follow up.
You will be hearing from him or a member of his staff in the near future regarding this issue, or
you may contact him at (858) 974-2295.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

WILLIAM B. KOLENDER, SHERIFF

William D. Gore, Undersheriff

WDG:lc

cc: Assistant Sheriff Earl Wentworth

“Keeping the Peace Since 1850”



